
Blessings!

The Jewish community of Tulsa joins

in celebrating the pleasures of this holiday

season. We send blessings to our neighbors,

and hope that all of our fellow citizens experience

a full measure of joy and delight.

We take pride in being one of the many

communities of faith that have come together

tonight, and send greetings to everyone,

here and throughout our city, marching this

evening in celebration. We share in the

sense of renewal and wonder that marks the

holiday calendar at this time of year.

Blessings to our neighbors and friends

for the richness and integrity of their

traditions. Let the light of this marvelous

season shine on one and all!
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